
 

 
Japanese government has announced a 
 “Fixed Amount Tax Reduction” known as 

 “Teigaku Genzei (定額減税)”. 

 
Individuals will receive a 30,000yen-income tax  
reduction and a 10,000yen local inhabitant tax. 
 
If your income or local taxes are lower than the 
 "Tax Cut" level, you will not be eligible for the  
benefit. 
The Japanese government also announced cash  
aid for low-income individuals. 
 
Source；

https://www5.cao.go.jp/keizai1/keizaitaisaku/2023/kanren.pdf 

 

 

【１】70,000yen in financial aid for households exempt from paying local inhabitant tax. 

 

     Cash aid of 30,000yen has already been delivered to low-income households in 2023, in many cities. 

     In addition, 70,000yen will be delivered to households exempt from paying local inhabitant tax in 2024. 

     In this case, your eligibility is determined by your annual income in 2022. 

 

 

【２】100,000yen in financial aid, for households paying the minimal local inhabitant tax. 

      Additionally, 50,000yen will be delivered to each dependent child. 

 

     Low-income households that did not apply for Case 1 will receive a cash aid of 100,000 yen.  

In this case, eligibility is based on your annual income in 2022. 

 

 

【３】100,000yen in financial aid, for low-income households  

 

     In this case, the eligibility is determined by your annual income in 2023. 

     The specifics are the same as the cases【１】and case【２】. 

 

 

【４】Cash aid for those whose income or local taxes fall below the “Fixed Amount Tax Reduction” threshold. 

    

     In this case, the eligibility depends on your annual income in 2023. 

    The amount of Cash Aid depends on the difference between your real income or local tax and the fixed  
amount of tax reduction. 


